
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                           Year 1 Newsletter  
                   “Let your light shine”  

No. 4        25th September 2020  

Certificates 

 

Christian Value Courage 

Sam who is always showing courage in his learning and 

willing to have a go. 

  

             Star of the Week 

Wiktoria who is always completing her work well.  
 

It has been another busy week in  

Year 1.  I am very pleased with how  

well the class have approached  

their work. There are some very enthusiastic 

 readers and mathematicians in the class.  

Well done Year 1 – keep it up!  

 

Year 1 have enjoyed learning about Harry the Happy 

Mouse and his travels around meeting different friends. 

We have been sharing our letter sound knowledge reading 

parts of the story together. We have also recognised the 

rhyming words throughout the story. We will continue 

learning about Harry’s adventures next week.  

 

In Maths we have been learning about place value, tens 

and ones, which is helping us to write numbers 10 and 

above. We are getting really confident to count in 10’s 

and we are beginning to learn to count in 2’s.    

 

If you have any questions or comments you would like to 

share please email me 

 h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 
 

  
 

                  
 

 
 

Reminders 

Reading   

Please spend at least 10 minutes every day reading or 

sharing a book with your child. Please ask your child 

about what they have read. They could also practise 

recognising letters or words by finding one or two on 

each page. You could ask your child to copy some of 

the letters or words.  

Maths  

Please practice counting with your child. Whenever 

you are out walking you can count steps together or 

count items in the house. We have also been learning 

to count in  2’s and 10’s. 10’s – 10, 20, 30, 40 etc and 

2,4,6,8,10,12 etc. 

Homework 

If your child completes any homework tasks please 

send in photographs, drawings, paintings, pictures of 

models made in their Homework Book or by email   

h.courtney@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk 

P.E 

Thank you all for sending your child in wearing PE 

uniform on the appropriate day. Please be reminded 

that PE uniform must be plain blue without logos and 

trainers without logos - white t-shirt, plain navy 

joggers or navy/black shorts, plain navy zipped 

hoodies and trainers (no logos please). Thank you  
 
 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

Important Dates for your Diary 

 

Tuesday 29th September  

Year 1 Vision Checks @ 1.15pm 

Friday 23rd October 

School closes for half term at 3:15pm  

Tuesday 3rd November 

School reopens from 8:45am  

Friday 18th December 

School closes for Christmas holidays at 2:00pm 
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